
 
 

TOWN OF BELVILLE 

 

BELVILLE PLANNING BOARD 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

DATE: TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2023 

 

TIME: 6:30 PM 

 

PLACE: BELVILLE TOWN HALL 

  63 RIVER ROAD 

  BELVILLE, NC 28451  

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Belville Planning Board 

for the purpose of reviewing and reporting upon proposed text amendments to Article 9 of the 

Zoning Ordinance and Section 303 of Subdivision Ordinance.  The proposed amendments will 

clarify procedures for site plan approvals and properly identify participating agencies. 

 

Preliminary drafts of the proposed amendments will be available for review upon request.   

Interested parties may appear at the hearing. Please forward inquiries to the Town Clerk at 

sniemann@townofbelville.com, or call 910-371-2456. 

 

 

Posted:  11/22/23 and 11/29/23 

              Sharon A. Niemann, Town Clerk 
 

mailto:sniemann@townofbelville.com

